Member Spotlight

Information Form
Welcome to the Baltimore-Washington section of the Society of Women Engineers!  For the 2007-2008 year, we are continuing a "Member Spotlight" column in the monthly newsletter.  This will let our membership know more about our new members.  If you would like to be featured in this column, please fill this form out and return it to:

Diana Joch
14203 Stone Chase Way

Centreville, VA 20121

or e-mail your interest to diana.joch@swe.org
All questions are optional.  If you do not wish to answer a particular question, just leave it blank.  Thanks for your help!

Name:






City, State:





Degrees and college: (e.g. BSME, University of Maryland at College Park)

Employer:








Title:










Brief job description:







Previous SWE involvement:







What you hope to get out of SWE Baltimore-Washington:

Hobbies:









